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POLICY ON LIMIT SETTING 
 

We M/s. Relitrade Stock Broking Pvt. Ltd. herein after referred to as the Stock 
Broker, may from time to time, vary limits or impose new limits for the orders 
that the Client can place through the Stock Broker's trading platforms. The Stock 
Broker would have the sole discretion on setting these limits based on its risk 
perception of the Client, Margin received from the Client, Market conditions and 
other factors, but not limited to, limits on account of Exchange/SEBI 
directions/limits (such as Stock Broker level/Market level limits in security 
specific/volume specific exposures etc). This would include exposure limits, 
turnover limits, limits as to the number, value and/or kind of securities in 
respect of which orders can be placed etc. The Client is aware that the Stock 
Broker may be unable to inform the Client of such variation, reduction or 
imposition in advance. The Stock Broker shall not be responsible for such 
variation, reduction or imposition or the Client's inability to route any order 
through the Stock Broker's trading system on account of any such variation, 
reduction or imposition of limits. 
 
The Stock Broker may at any time, at its sole discretion and without prior notice, 
prohibit or restrict the Client's ability to place orders or trade in securities 
through us, or it may subject any order placed by the Client to a review before 
its entry into the trading systems and may refuse to execute/allow execution of 
orders due to but not limited to the reason of lack of margin/securities or the 
order being outside the limits set by the Stock Broker/Exchange/SEBI and any 
other reasons which Stock Broker may deem appropriate in the circumstances. 
Losses, if any, incurred by the Client on account of such refusal or delay, shall be 
borne exclusively by the Client alone. 
 
Limits are set to the mark-to-margin limit equivalent to Client’s deposit, in case 
of new terminals. This means that the moment the trading loss reaches an 
amount equal to Client’s limit, the terminal will automatically be disabled. 
Unless the Client replenishes the margin, the Clients will have no trading limit 
for the day. That means, no new positions can be created from the terminal. 
However, setting-off of already created positions would be allowed. 
 
The Stock Broker shall have the prerogative to allow differential buy and sell 
limits for its clients depending upon credit worthiness, integrity and past 
conduct of each Client. 


